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“100% of our donations go to the kids”
visit us at: pilotsforkids.org

Proudly Celebrating 32 Years!

PFK volunteers from ORF made their first visit to the Children’s Hospital of the King’s Daughters (CHKD).  
This group from Delta/VFC-12 and UAL enjoyed their inaugural visit in October and volunteers plan 

more visits through the holiday season.

Want to join in this 
year’s holiday visits?

See pages 8-9
to contact the 
coordinator in 

your area! 
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PFK

President’s Corner...

Dear Members,

	 According to Webster’s Dictionary, the 
definition of fortunate is “bringing some good not 
foreseen.” 

	 Considering that definition, our organization 
is indeed fortunate on many levels. We are fortu-
nate to have members who passionately support 
our vision, financially support our work, and vol-
unteer their valuable time to benefit hospitalized 
children. 

	 Because of this good fortune, we stand out 
among many creditable charitable organizations. 
Unlike many, we have no paid staff and rely on 
PFK volunteers to assume various duties. The end 
result is a lot of work with a great deal of reward. 
	
	 If I can speak for all of us, we, as members, 
feel fortunate to have the opportunity to help hos-
pitalized children.  

	 Thanks to our caring members for creating 
PFK’s good fortune! 

			   With Appreciation,
				    Ed Faath			
								      
		             		 President, PFK
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Giving from the Heart

Above and left, MCO golfers enjoyed an excellent lunch and 
silent auction following a morning of golf.
Below, representatives from Signature Flight Support made 
a generous donation to The Russell Home in MCO.  The  
support of local companies such as Signature is invaluable 
and is sincerely appreciated!

Golfers and volunteers met on Saturday, October 24, 2015, 
to participate in the Golf Tourney and Auction in MCO.  
Proceeds from the event benefit Orlando-area children’s 
hospitals as well as the Russell Home for Atypical Children.  

Captain Baldy was joined by an enthusiastic group of 
golfers at Rio Pinar Country Club in Orlando on Sat-
urday, October 24th.  The golf event was followed by 
lunch and a silent auction that raised additional funds 
for Orlando area children.  

Special thanks to all of the businesses who donated 
to make the auction a huge success.  The group of 
generous doners included the Orlando Magic, Jet-
Blue, Flight Safety, SeaWorld/Aquatica, i-FLY, 
Embassy Suites, Hyatt Regency, Wingate, Double-
tree, Renaissance, Sonesta Suites, LaQuinta, the 
Ritz, Shoot Straight, Legoland, Wonderworks, Cen-
tral Florida Zoo, Cafe Tutu, Alehouse, Sam Sneads, 
Panera Bread, Outback, Dave & Busters, Maggiano’s, 
Longhorn Steakhouse, Olive Garden, Bonefish Grill, 
Carrabba’s, Ruby Tuesday, Gator’s Dockside, Tony 
Roma’s, Cheddars, Texas Roadhouse, Cracker Barrel, 
Smokey Bones, Chili’s, Bubbalou’s, Fresh to Order, 
Cheesecake Factory, Sea Dog, 4 Rivers, Fidelity, Pub-
lix, Race Track, Exon-Mobile, Home Depot, Barnes 
& Noble, Pirate’s Cove Golf, Congo River Golf and 
Rio Pinar Country Club.

Thanks also to the men and women who enjoyed a 
beautiful morning of golf, to the generous volunteers 
and to the patient staff at Rio Pinar Country Club.  

More Success for
MCO Golf



P i l o t s  F o r  K i d s  O r g a n i z a t i o nP i l o t s  F o r  K i d s  O r g a n i z a t i o n
(4) (5)

Welcome New Members
Andrea DiPietro	 ExpressJet Airlines
Roger Dixon		  Compass Airlines
Brian Dobos		  Endeavor Air
Bill Dooley	
H. Finley Downes	 FAA (ret.)
William Duncan	 JetBlue
John Duncan		  ExpressJetAirlines
Christopher Dunn	 SkyWest Airlines
Elisabeth Dupuy	 National Air Cargo/National 
			   Airlines, Inc
Christopher Dyer	 Air Wisconsin
John Eannace		  Republic Airways/ShuttleAmerica
Ben Eastman		  ExpressJet Airlines
Austin Egart		  Compass Airlines 
Christopher Ehlers	
Travis Elliott		  Compass Airlines
Eric Ellison		  Skywest Airlines
Kimberly Ewing	 ExpressJet Airlines
Paul Feduchak	
Pete Feduchak	
Robert Fogelsanger	 Air Wisconsin Airlines
Ryan Fogelsanger	 Allegiant Air
Joshua Foley		  Air Wisconsin airlines
Andrew Fontana	 SkyWest Airlines
Ryan Galis		  Envoy Air/American Eagle Air
George Garzon	 Delta Air Lines/AL ANG
Bryan Genereaux	 USAF/ExpressJet
Michael Giovannelli 	 Republic Airlines
Scott Golich		  Delta Air Lines
Christopher Gorski	 Republic Airways
Patrick Hargrave	 Surf Air
John Harth		  USAirways
James Harvey		  Sun Country Airlines
Christopher Herbison	  ExpressJet Airlines
John Herreshoff	 Compass Airlines
Ryan Hicks		  Air Wisconsin Airlines 
Eric Higgins		  Allegiant Air
Rem Houser		  Compass Airlines
Darrin Hunter		  ExpressJet Airlines
Natasha Hussain	 Patterson & Sheridan, LLP
Cheryl Huston		 Civil Air Patrol (Volunteer)
Keith Jackson		  ExpressJet Airlines
Jason Jannelli		  Express Jet Airline
Trevi Jenkins		  CommutAir
Craig Johnson		 ExpressJet  
David Jurgens		 Executive AirShare
Tomasz Kajzer	 Shuttle America

John Adkins		  Trans States Airlines
Casey Amis		  CAE Simuflite
Laura Anderson	 SkyWest Airlines
Chad Augustine	 ExpressJet Airlines
Troy Babiarz		  Allegiant Air
Ryan Baker	  	 ExpressJet Airlines
Anthony Barnes	 ExpressJet Airlines
Timothy Beach	 Youth Aviation. Adv.
Sergio Becerra		 Republic Airways 
Alexander Billings	 Executive Airshare
Jason Bilyeu		  Shuttle America
Rex Blackburn	 JetBlue  
Rusty Bliss		  Mountain Air Cargo
Nikki Bodie		  Republic Airlines 
Michael Bojar		 Clay Lacy Aviation Inc.
Kerry Browning	 Mesa Airlines
Keith Brunson		 Envoy Air Inc.
Bradley Burch		 Shuttle America
Andrew Burkey	 ExpressJet
Carlie Burton		  ExpressJet Airlines
Aaron Busch		  Endeavor Air
David Buzzard	 Delta
Ernesto Camaraza	 Republic Airlines
Jared Carlton		  Endeavor Air
Scott Carter		  ExpressJet Airlines
Rich Catalano		 Republic Airlines
MichaelCerrato-Yeomans  ExpressJet Airlines
Nathan Charboneau	 National Airlines
Rick Charles		  Compass Airlines
Greg Chase		  Delta Air Lines
Todd Christman	 Expressjet airlines 
Bradley Clay		  Trans States Airlines 
Todd Cleveland	 Delta Air Lines
Ryan Collins		  Mesa Airlines
Brandon Comwill	 Delta Air Lines  
Matthew Coombs	 Shuttle America
Courtney Copping	 ExpressJet Airlines
Jay Cowieson		  ExpressJet Airlines
Gent Culver		  F&L Aviation
Lee Cunningham	 Omni Air International
Paul Daly		  Butler Machinery Co.
Katherine Darwin	 Compass Airlines
Jay Davis		  KEYW
John Davis		  Republic Airlines
Jordan Deal		  ExpressJet Airlines
Jesse DeChurch IV	 Republic Airlines
Mike Deniston		 United Airlines

Welcome New Members (cont.)
Jonathan Kalina	 Shuttle America Airlines
Brad Karel		  Endeavor Air
Christopher Kauzlaric	Shuttle America Airlines
Neil Keesee		  ExpressJet Airlines
John Kendrick		 Expressjet
Pat Kennedy		  United Airlines
Sonny	 Kinch		  Shuttle America
Alex Kopp		  Allegiant Air
Lisa Korosi		  PSA  Airlines
Patrick  Kraft		  Endeavor Air
Jeremy	Krieger	 Air Wisconsin Airlines
Frederick Kuhn	 ExpressJet Airlines
Karen Lacy		  ExpressJet Airlines
Eric Larson		  Maine Aviation Aircraft Charter
Dominic Lemma	 Republic Airlines
Carolyn Leone		 Delta Air Lines - spouse of 
			   Billy Patterson
James (Tony) Li Calzi	 CommutAir
Steven Lofgren	 United Airlines
Slade Lofstad		  Southwest airlines
Chris Lokey		  Republic Airlines
Andrew Ludeman	 Trans States Airlines
Jonathan Lynn		 Republic Airways Holdings
Alexander Madigan	 Spirit Airlines
Richard Mahoney	 PSA Airlines
Eric Marando		  Republic Airways, Inc. 
Rick Meier		  ExpressJet Airlines
Pedro Mendez		 Envoy Air - American Eagle
Ryan Mertensmeyer	 Republic Airways
Jakob Metherell	 Sun Country Airlines 
Jarret Miller		  ExpressJet Airlines
Graham Moecker	 Compass Airlines
Jaime Monahan	 ExpressJet Airlines
Daniel Monts		  Republic Airlines
Keith Mortenson	 Expressjet Airlines
Nicholas Mueller	 Republic Airways
Madhavan Murugesan	 Endeavor Air
James Nahal		  SkyWest Airlines
Justin Neff		  ExpressJet Airlines 
Mike Nelson		  Compass Airlines
Joseph	Nemec		 United Airlines
Michael Nicolosi	 Republic Airways  
Jon Norman		  SkyWest Airlines
Simon Norwalk	 Expressjet Airlines 
Bill Oakley		  Oakley Fin Services
Andre Ortega		  Republic Airlines

Brian Osmer		  Envoy Air
Adam Pachkofsky	 Compass Airlines
Natalie	Palmadesso	
Gretchen Palmer	 ExpressJet Airlines
Michael Pascalar	 NetJets
Billy Patterson		 Delta Air Lines
Doug Peart		  Delta Air Lines
Benjamin Pedersen	 SkyWest Airlines
Andrew Peterson	 Compass Airlines
Craig Pieper		  ExpressJet Airlines
Henry Pinyan		  Shuttle America Airlines
Timothy Potter	 Westfield
Diane Powell		  NetJets Aviation
Ben Pratt		  Expressjet Airlines
Jeremy	Rambo		 ExpressJet  
Kyle Randolph	 ExpressJet Airlines
Alexander Rasmussen	 SkyWest Airlines
Kristine Rasmussen	 ExpressJetAirlines
Thomas Rasmussen	 Republic Airlines
Joshua	Ray		  Expressjet Airlines
Rachel	Rea		  Republic Airlines 
Patrick	Read		  ExpressJet Airlines
Chris Renk		  Endeavor Air
Will Rexer		  Michigan Air National Guard
Brian Rippe		  ExpressJet Airlines
Ryan Roach		  Republic Airways/Shuttle
			   America
Andrew Roberts	 Skywest Airlines
Vasco Rodrigues	 United Airlines
Steve Sanders		  United Airlines
Brandon Sanford	 ExpressJet Airlines
David Santos		  Medico
James Sapieka		 ExpressJet Airlines
Salman Sattar		  Endeavor Air
Stephen Schuenhoff	 Endeavor Air
Jordan	Sharpe		 Shuttle America
Ahmed	 Sherif		 ExpressJet Airlines
Eric Sorenson		  Republic Airlines
Cesar Sorrentino	 ExpressJet Airlines
Dell Spiva		  UAL
Korey Stafford	 Expressjet Airlines
Jack Stallings		  ExpressJet Airlines
Michael Stenger	 Shuttle America Corp.
Brendan Stephen Fowler Envoy Airlines
Ronald	Stevens	 ExpressJet Airlines
Bryan Stevens		 Allegiant Air
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PFK Merchandise 
Pilots For Kids items, including sweatshirts, polos, 
T-shirts, ball caps, travel mugs and luggage tags, are 
available.  You can order your PFK Merchandise by 
contacting Carol Stocker at 440-382-3090 or email 
pfkmerchandise@pilotsforkids.org.  See the PFK 
web site for more information.

2015

Pilots for Kids Award 

To Brandon Vondrak

   	 On behalf of Pilots for Kids, we would like to 
congratulate Brandon Vondrak as our 2015 PFK Award 
recipient.
	 Brandon, who flies for Baxter International, 
assumed the duties as our MKE coordinator in 2007. 
Since then, Brandon has enthusiastically led MKE area 
pilots on annual visits to the Walker’s Point Teen Shel-
ter and to the Sojourner Women & Children’s Shelter.  
We asked Brandon to fill us in about his experiences.  
His observations reflect why we do what we do! 

Thank you, Brandon, for all you do! 

Anyone wishing to contribute to a
specific PFK city’s hospital/shelter
visits can do so by visiting the PFK

website (www.pilotsforkids.org).

TO DONATE:
GO TO: www.pilotsforkids.org

CLICK: Donate
SELECT: Direct your donation to (dropdown)

SELECT: City-Coordinator
COMPLETE: Your credit card data

Remember...
100% of your donations are returned to 
the local pilot group to spend on hospi-

talized children or those in shelters.

Address Change:  If you have a change of  address 
please complete the form on the back 

of this newsletter & mail to: 
Pilots For Kids, PO Box 620052

Orlando, FL 32862-0052.........Thanks! 

Web access: If you are a current PFK 
member, your  username and password 
are: Username: pfk     Password:  1983

Jonathan Stiles	 Frontier Airlines
Kennedy Stock	 United Airlines
Michael Stock		 Delta Air Lines / US Naval
			   Reserves
Sam Stoia		  Republic Airlines
Kris Supan		  Republic Airlines
Jennifer Swenson 	 Endeavor Air
David Szabo		  Alaska Airlines
Jennifer Szabo		 United Airlines
William Thomas	 UPS - retired
Jonathon Titcombe	 Trans States Airlines
Stephen Tobelmann	 Compass Airlines
Joseph Toth		  USAF
Daniel Totsch		  Michigan Air National Guard
Robert Touzalin	 ExpressJet Airlines
James Tucker		  Envoy Air
John Tymczyszyn	 FedEx Express
Patrick Valenzuela	 Expressjet
John Visage		  United Airlines (retired)
Brian Wallingford	 ExpressJet 
Ian Walters		  SkyWest Airlines
Steve Watson		  ExcelAire
Irena Wentzel 		 ExpressJet Airlines
Neil Weston		  Republic Airlines
Kenneth Wicke	 Endeavor Air
Rob Williamson 	 Alaska Airlines
Stacy Winslow	 Air Wisconsin Airlines
David Witwer		  ExpressJet Airlines
David Wood		  Alaska Airlines
Michael Woodbury	 Trans States Airlines
Amber	Woods		 Allegiant Air
Gregory Woronovich	 Mesa Airlines
Yunier Yanes		  Republic Airlines

Welcome New Members (cont.) He told me that he 
definitely needed the 
gift card.  In that 
moment, I quickly 
knew that the MKE 
PFK group made a 
difference to that 
young teen.”
	 “The second 
shelter that we attend 
is the Sojourner Truth
House which is a 
women’s domestic 
violence shelter.  
This shelter provides 
a safe place for women 
and their children who need to escape their violent 
home.  At this shelter we give Pillow Pets to the chil-
dren.  The first year we attended was very eye-opening 
and left an everlasting memory.  We arrived to a filled 
house with 20 kids, and their mothers, in attendance.  
The mood in the room was a mix of a emotions.  There 
were excited kids that knew we were coming but did 
not know what gifts they were receiving, mothers 
excited for their kids and mothers who had a somber 
blank stare.  Once we opened the bag of Pillow Pets, 
the kids went nuts!  They each got to choose one of the 
animals out of the bag.  Then they proceeded to hap-
pily run around the room with a Pillow Pet that was 
bigger then some of them.  One of the women in the 
room was holding on to her daughter with the blank 
somber stare.  Her daughter did not come up to receive 
a Pillow Pet.  I watched as one of our pilots noticed 
this and took a Lady Bug Pillow Pet to the young girl.  
He bent down, gave it to her and had a little chat.  The 
mother started to cry.  In this moment I knew that PFK 
had an impact on this young girl and her mother.  This 
was a week before Christmas and the majority of the 
people in the shelter were going to be there over the 
holiday.  It’s one of those moments that’s hard to put 
into words.” 
	 “PFK is a great charitable organization and I’m 
proud to be a member.  I enourage every member to 
either attend or donate money to an event.  The small-
est amount of money or time goes a long way.  I have 
seen first hand the effects that it has had on our re-
cipients as well as the members of PFK.  Have a great 
holiday and charity event season.”

A Coordinator’s View...
	 “The two places that the MKE PFK group 
visit are Walkers Point (teen homeless shelter) and the 
Sojourner Truth House (women’s domestic violence 
shelter).  When I started this process, Ed informed me 
to look beyond the hospitals and find a small group 
to receive the charity.  What a great idea!  I found 
Walker’s Point, a homeless teen shelter in MKE.  This 
is a shelter that provides a safe haven for runaway 
teens.  When I talked to the director on the phone, I 
quickly found out that they do not receive many dona-
tions and that the shelter is a large old house in a tough 
neighborhood in MKE.  The shelter sometimes lacks 
household items that we take for granted.  Each year 
we provide a gift to the shelter such as a good vacuum, 
a crock pot, pots and pans and a DVD player.  As for 
the teens, we decided to give a gift bag full of goodies.  
The main item in the bag is a $20 gift card to Target 
so the teens can get whatever they may need includ-
ing food, clothes or simple toiletries.  In addition to 
the gifts, we provide a pizza party and have a Q and A 
session.  All pilots have stories, so we keep the teens 
entertained by telling them the coolest places we have 
been, the famous people we have flown or a chal-
lenging flight we may have had.  My fondest memory 
happened during my first year.  At the end of the night, 
one of the teens who sat in the corner, shy/quiet, came 
up to me privately and thanked me for the gift bag. 
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PFK Area Coordinators
Domicile		  Coordinator

ABE
Allentown, PA 		  Jeff Buchman
			   jbuchman@ptd.net 
ANC
Anchorage, AK 		 Martha Service              
			   service4@earthlink.net
ATL
Atlanta, GA 		  Don Myers
			   dmyers80@hotmail.com
BHM			 
Birmingham, AL		 Jason Nelson
			   jasonnelson@bellsouth.net
BIL
Billings, MT 		  Heather Pfancook
			   80hpfancook@gmail.com
BNA
Nashville, TN 		  John Floyd 
	 	 	 4barsfloyd@gmail.com
BOS			 
Boston, MA		  Tom Cook
			   cooker192@comcast.net
BUF			 
Buffalo, NY		  Brent Kistner
			   Brent.Kistner@aa.com		
CLE
Cleveland, OH 		  Andy Adams
			   4askadams@gmail.com
CLT			 
Charlotte, NC 		  Bradley Secker
		  	 seckerbt@yahoo.com
CMH
Columbus, OH		  Ty Orth                                             
			   torth@njasap.com
DEN
Denver, CO 		  Steve Henderson  
			   denverpilotsforkids@gmail.com
DFW
Dallas/Ft. Worth, TX 	 Andrew Brigman
			   bigbrig1@hotmail.com 
DTW
Detroit, MI 		  Bill Hoffer
			   wdhg4@yahoo.com

			 

Domicile		  Coordinator

EWR
Newark, NJ 		  Brian Heron
			   brianheron@mac.com 
FSD
Sioux Falls, SD 		 Chris Rossing
			   vikingskipr@gmail.com
GRR
Grand Rapids, MI 	 Greg Chase
			   gregorypchase@sbcglobal.net
GUM
Guam 			   Chuck & Ivy Heberle
			   chuckheb@mac.com 
HKG
Hong Kong		  Todd Hudgins                              	
			   thudgins@fedex.com
HNL
Honolulu, HI 		  Eva Eglinton
			   lavarocker@aol.com
HVN 
New Haven, CT		 Jeff Albright
			   jeffreyalbright@yahoo.com
IAD
Washington, D.C. 	 Julie Callens
			   dullespfk@aol.com  
IAH
Houston, TX		  Bill Bella
			   billbella@kingwoodcable.com
IND
Indianapolis, IN 		 Dan Ferracciolo
			   ironinstrument@sbcglobal.net
JAX
Jacksonville, FL 	 Paul Ryder
			   ritchiekg@hotmail.com
JFK
New York, NY 		  Brandon Blank
			   brandon.blank7@gmail.com
LAS
Las Vegas, NV 		  Gary Dolson
			   jetlagfamily@cox.net
LAX
Los Angeles, CA 	 John Tymczyszyn
			   jgtym@yahoo.com

Domicile		  Coordinator

MCO
Orlando, FL 		  Anchorelle Van Sprang   		
                     	 	 kakalaka@cfl.rr.com
MIA/FLL
Miami, FL 		  Danny Molina
			   dannynwa@hotmail.com
MKE
Milwaukee, WI 		  Frank Vondrak
			   fvondrak1@gmail.com 
MSP
Minneapolis, M		  Stephanie Laidlaw
			   laid5laws@gmail.com
MSY			 
New Orleans, LA	 Matt Perret
	                        	 flyperret@yahoo.com
ORD
Chicago, IL 		  Kathi Hurst
			   rowtygirls@aol.com
ORF			 
Norfolk, VA		  Michael Stock
			   mike.stock@icloud.com
PBI
Palm Beach, FL		 Frank Ferrante
			   fferrante@bellsouth.net
PDX
Portland/Vancouver, OR Christine Dunning
			   11drvr@comcast.net 
PHX
Phoenix, AZ 		  Win Copeland
			   win.copeland@yahoo.com                              
PPNJ
Point Pleasant, NJ 	 Rod Biggs
			   tncbiggs@gmail.com
RDU
Raleigh/Durham, NC 	 Ken Worsham
			   worsham66@gmail.com 
SAN			 
San Diego, CA		  Matt Bolton
			   mdbolton@gmail.com
SEA
Seattle/Tacoma, WA 	 Barry Sacks
			   watermusic@gmx.com

Domicile		  Coordinator

SFO
San Francisco, CA 	 Bruce Jewett                              		
			   bhjewett@sbcglobal.net 
SLC
Salt Lake City, UT	 Lorrie Cunneen                             	
			   dlcunneen@gmail.com
STL			 
St. Louis, MO		  Michael Larson
			   michaeljlarson3@gmail.com
TOL
Toledo, OH 		  Tom Dooley
			   airdooley@yahoo.com
TUS
Tucson, AZ 		  John Barnett 
			   johnmiabarnett@comcast.net

PFK Area Coordinators (cont.)
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Rock United 4
DEN PFK members held their annual “Rock 
United” Charity event. on October 26th.  The all-
day event included  4 bands, consisting of pilots, 
rampers, flight attendants, and their friends/
band members.   There were 300+ in attendance 
throughout the afternoon/evening. Raffles and 
donations generated $ 19,562, of which, over 
$10,000 went to PFK.  (The	remainder went to
				    “The Cause”, a
				    foundation to help
				    ill/disabled flight 
				    attendants).  As
				    always, a great time
				    was had by all.
				    Thanks to PFK
				    members, family
				    and friends who 
				    supported this 
				    event again this 
				    year.

DENVER

Above, IAH volunteers visited over 150 children during a 
mid-year visit to Texas Children’s Hospital on June 2nd.

CITY:  IAH/Houston, TX
COORDINATOR: Bill Bella
PARTICIPANTS: United, United Express and Envoy 
Air

The Houston Pilots For Kids group had another suc-
cessful visit to Texas Children’s Hospital in Houston 
on June 2. Thirteen (13) dedicated pilots visited ap-
proximately 155 children.  The Houston PFK volun-
teers have been conducting hospital visits for the past 
21 years. “We always visit children at Christmas time 
and last year we added an Easter visit. This was our 
first mid-year hospital visit when less organizations 
are present. This visit we flew solo without Santa or 
a Mascot accompanying the pilots,” said Captain Bill 
Bella, Houston PFK Coordinator.

The volunteers formed two separate groups, each with 
a Spanish speaking pilot.  Several new members were 
welcomed and did a great job spreading happiness and 
discussing the children’s interests and hobbies.  A spe-
cially designed small teddy bear with a United t-shirt 
and Pilots For Kids Captain Baldy dolls were given to 
the children as a memory of the visit. 

Texas Children’s Hospital staff has often said, 
“The Houston Pilots For Kids are one of our best and 
favorite groups.  They proved it again today!”

For those who couldn’t attend the hospital visit, your 
support is always appreciated through donations at 
any time.
To Donate - visit pilotsforkids.org
               -  Donate (blue button)
               -  Direct My Donation to :
                   select IAH- Bella on the drop down menu
               -  Complete Your Cardholder Information  

100% of your donations are tax deductible and are 
fully returned to the Houston Pilots For Kids to spend 
on hospitalized children in the local area.

Your time and support is greatly appreciated by the 
children, their families, the hospital staff and the Pilots 
For Kids Organization.

You can make a big difference in many lives! 
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CITY:  PHX/Phoenix, AZ
COORDINATOR: Win Copeland
PARTICIPANTS: United/United Express	

Over forty PFK volunteers assembled on a beautiful 
Monday morning (Dec. 22) in Phoenix to visit 250 
plus children at Phoenix Children’s Hospital. 

This years visit was special for two reasons.  First, the 
group was joined by Samantha Anderson, Miss Teen 
Arizona.  She was accompanied by Mrs. Arizona, 
Kathryn Denslow, Ms. Arizona, Jessica Ward and Miss 
Arizona, Savanna Troupe.

Samantha chose Pilots for Kids as her charity to sup-
port because her parents were both supporters.  She is 
the daughter of Sherman and Sherry Anderson, both of 
whom were killed in a aircraft accident earlier in the 
year.  Sherman was a pilot for US Airways and Sherry 
was a pilot for United Airlines. Samantha is a remark-
able young lady with a very tender heart for children.

The second thing that made the visit so special was 
that the 13 year old daughter of  one our own US 
Airways pilots was at Phoenix Children’s recovering 
from a stroke suffered in November.  All four pageant 
winners were able to visit with her in her room which 
made for a very special day for everyone.  PFK is 
fortunate to have such a generous and caring group of 
volunteers!

Above, PFK volunteers in PHX were joined by Miss Teen Arizona, Samanthan Anderson.  She was accompanied by Mrs. 
Arizona, Kathryn Denslow, Ms. Arizona, Jessica Ward and Miss Arizona, Savanna Troupe.  The group visited over 250 

children at Phoenix Children’s Hospital.
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CITY:  ATL/Atlanta, GA
COORDINATOR: Donald Myers
PARTICIPANTS: Delta, American, NetJets, Express-
Jet and Envoy

May 20th was the date selected for a mid-year visit 
to the young patients at Hughes Spalding Children’s 
Hospital in Atlanta.  Eight pilots delivered gifts and 
good cheer as they visited with patients and families.  
PFK volunteers are always a welcome diversion when 
children are hospitalized!  The group looks forward to 
their annual holiday visits as well.

Below, volunteers from ATL Pilots for Kids made a mid-year 
visit to Hughes Spalding Children’s Hospital to visit with 
young patients.

CITY:  ORF/Norfolk, VA
COORDINATOR: Mike Stock
PARTICIPANTS: Delta/VFC-12 and UAL

On October 21st, PFK volunteers in ORF conducted 
their first visit for Pilots for Kids at Children’s Hos-
pital of the King’s Daughters (CHKD).  The group 
visited six children ranging in age from about 5 to 9 
years old.  Coordinator Mike Stock purchased small 
wooden suitcases along with paints and stickers for 
the youngsters to design their own suitcase.  Overall it 
was a great time.  Parents and children all seemed to 
enjoy the diversion.  

Since this is a new city for PFK, Mike and his group 
plan to visit the hospital again during the holiday sea-
son and hope to add more volunteer opportunities.

Welcome and thank you for your time and efforts!
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Pilots For Kids Organization, Inc.
P.O. Box 620052 Orlando, Florida  32862-0052
E-mail:  President@pilotsforkids.org
 
Pilots For Kids Board of Directors:

President: Ed Faath
	 President@pilotsforkids.org
Vice President: Jack Saux Jr.
     	 VicePres@pilotsforkids.org
Second Vice President: John Elsey              	      	
	 VicePres2@pilotsforkids.org
Secretary: Dan Ferracciolo 
     	 Secretary@pilotsforkids.org
Treasurer: Paul Brown
	 Treasurer@pilotsforkids.org
Merchandise: Carol Stocker       
    	 Pfkmerchandise@pilotsforkids.org

Membership  Our organization is funded entirely 
by membership dues.  Membership dues allow us 
to spend 100% of our collected donations on the 
children.  Annual membership dues are $15.00. 
     Pilots For Kids members include airline crew-
members, corporate, military, private, and avia-
tion enthusiasts.
See membership form on back cover.

Newsletter  The Pilots For Kids Newsletter is 
published in March and November.  Articles 
should be submitted to Kathie Schroeder at
schroederfamily2@mac.com

Copyright  Pilots For Kids Organization, all rights 
reserved.  Publication in any form is prohibited 
without permission.

   The Pilots For Kids logo is a registered trade-
mark. The name “Pilots For Kids” and the Pilots 
For Kids mascot character are protected trade-
marks and/or servicemarks (SM) of the Pilots For 
Kids, Inc.

PFK Mascot, Capt.Baldy SM
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Below and right, members of the DFW Pilots for Kids group 
held their 13th Annual Golf Tournament at Lantana Country 
Club raising funds to support DFW area children’s hospitals.  
It was another successful event and participants all had a 
wonderful time.

On Monday, May 18th, PFK members held their 13th 
annual golf fund raiser at Lantana Golf Club, about 
15 miles North of the DFW airport.  Approximately 
one hundred golfers participated in the four player 
scramble that raised money for PFK hospital visits in 
the DFW area.  

Following the golf, participants enjoyed a buffet lunch 
and libations. 

According to tournament coordinator, Paul Brown, 
PFK had another very successful year that will allow 
the group to provide some nice presents to the children 
at area hospitals. 

Thanks to all who participated, volunteered, or donat-
ed, with special thanks to those who helped coordinate 
this year’s event.

DFW Celebrates 13th Annual
Golf Tournament Fundraiser
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check the Pilots for Kids

Facebook Page!

https://www.facebook.com/
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For more information,
or to send a submission, 

contact 
Anchorelle Van Sprang

email: kakalaka@cfl.rr.com
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P i l o t s  F o r  K i d s  O r g a n i z a t i o n

  Pilots For Kids SM
O r g a n i z a t i o n

P.O. Box 620052
Orlando, Florida  32862-0052

“Helping hospitalized children since 1983”

   Complete the attached membership form and return it with your 
tax deductible $15 annual dues which will help fund our organiza-
tion.
   By becoming a member, you will receive a membership card, 
lapel pin, flight bag decal, luggage tag, our Pilots For Kids news-
letter and most importantly, an opportunity to help hospitalized 
children.

Become a Pi lots  For Kids member,  today!

Please check appropriate box and complete information	
	 New Membership Application	 Address Change

Member Name:	 __________________________________________________
Address:		  __________________________________________________
City/State/Zip:	 __________________________________________________
Phone Number:	 __________________________________________________
E-mail Address:	 __________________________________________________
Airline/Other:	 __________________________________________________

Please return your membership application along with your annual dues of $15.00 to:
Pilots For Kids,  P.O. Box 620052,  Orlando,  FL   32862-0052

Make checks payable to:    Pilots For Kids
“Your information is considered confidential and is never sold or shared.”


